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Silver Queen Wind Project
Public Comment Form
Thank you for your interest in the Silver Queen Wind Farm Project. After reviewing the Draft Environmental Assessment (available to download at https://www.wapa.gov/about-wapa/regions/ugp/environment/silver-queen-wind-farm/), please complete the appropriate sections of this form to be included on the Project mailing list and/or provide comments. Comments can be submitted:
	
· By e-mail to: 
nepa@wapa.gov with " Silver Queen Wind Farm Project Comment" in the subject line
	· By mail to: 
Western Area Power Administration
UGP NEPA Coordinator
2900 4th Avenue North
P.O. Box 35800
Billings, MT 59101-1266


Your comments are important to us and will be accepted if provided or postmarked by Monday, September 2, 2024 for formal consideration in the NEPA process.

	Please Print Contact Information Below:

	Name:

	Organization (if applicable):


	E-mail Address (optional):
	Daytime Phone No. (optional):


	Street Address:
	City / State / Zip Code:




Please Share Comments, Questions, or Concerns Below (continue on separate sheet if necessary):
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	












_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
Please fold in thirds and tape
Place postage here
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